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Orrice OF THE TOwWN ADMINISTRATOR

Memorandum
December 30, 2020

To: Town Council
From: Jamie Hellen, Town Administrator

Re: Resolution 21-04: Gift Acceptance - Franklin Police Department

The Franklin Police Department has received three (3) exceptionally generous donations
totaling $5,025 from Frank and Lorraine Koudelka, Mary Ginivan, and Virginia Hurley. These
donations will be allocated towards the purchase of safety and other related equipment for
Franklin Police Officers as well as various Police Department Programs.

Donation Summary:

- Frank and Lorraine Koudelka - $5000
- Mary Ginivan - $15
- Virginia Hurley - 510

We would like to thank Mr. and Mrs. Koudelka, Mary Ginivan, and Virginia Hurley for their
extremely generous donation.

If you have any additional questions please feel free to ask.



Sponsor: Administration

TOWN OF FRANKLIN
RESOLUTION 21-04

Acceptance of Gift — Franklin Police Department

WHEREAS, The Franklin Police Department has received three (3) generous
donations totaling $5025 to be used at the discretion of the Franklin
Police Department for the purchase of safety and other related
equipment and to fund Police Department programs.

Donation Summary:

1. Frank and Lorraine Koudelka - $5000
2. Mary Ginivan - $15
3. Virginia Hurley - $10

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT:

The Town Council of the Town of Franklin on behalf of the Franklin Police Department
gratefully accepts these generous donations to be used at the discretion of the Franklin
Police Department for the purchase of safety and other related equipment and to help
fund departmental programs.

This resolution shall become effective according to the provisions of the Town of
Franklin Home Rule Charter.

DATED: , 2021 VOTED:
UNANIMOUS:

A TRUE RECORD ATTEST: YES: NO:
ABSTAIN:___ ABSENT:
RECUSED:

Nancy Danello
Temporary Town Clerk

Glenn Jones, Clerk
Franklin Town Council
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December 22, 2020

Jamie Hellen, Town Administrator

Town of Franklin

355 East Central Street

Franklin, MA 02038

SUBJECT:  Gift Donation Made to the Franklin Police Department

Mr. Hellen,

I am pleased to announce the Franklin Police Department recently received the following gift donation:

e Frank & Lorraine Koudelka — Provided a gift of $5,000.00 for the purchase of safety and other
related equipment for the officers of the Franklin Police Department.

The gift will assist with the funding of essential safety related equipment for the officers. We sincerely
appreciate the support of the Koudelka family and others throughout the community. Upon the
acceptance of the Town Counsel, we will deposit the donation into the Police Gift Account.

Attachments:
e Letter & card sent to the department by Mr.& Mrs. Koudelka
e Letter sent to the Koudelka Family from the Chief thanking them for their gift and support

Respectfully Submitted,

Thomas J. Lynch
Chief of Police
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December 29, 2020

Jamie Hellen, Town Administrator
Town of Franklin

355 East Central Street

Franklin, MA 02038

SUBJECT:  Gift Donations Made to the Franklin Police Department

Mr. Hellen,

I am pleased to announce the Franklin Police Department recently received the following gift donations:

e Virginia Hurley — Donated $10.00 to the department Gift Fund
PO Box 73, Franklin

e Mary Ginivan - Donated $15.00 to the department Gift Fund
113 Central Park Terrace, Franklin

The donations will go long way in supporting our programs, assisting with training needs and the
purchase of essential safety related equipment for the officers. We sincerely appreciate the support of the
residents and business community. Attached you will find copies of the cards/correspondence that
accompanied the checks. Upon the acceptance of the Town Counsel, we will deposit the donations into
the Police Gift Account.

Respectfully Submitted,

Thomas J. Lync
Chief of Police
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